
From: Michael Sheehan [mailto:MSheehan@mtaofsa.com.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 19 June 2018 3:56 PM 
To: Chambers - Hamberger SDP 

Subject: Matter No: AM 2018/7 - Application to vary the Passenger Vehicle Transportation Award 
2010 

 
To SDP Hamberger’s Associate:  
 
This is to advise that the Motor Trade Association of South Australia ( MTA of SA) has an interest in 
the above matter which is listed for a telephone mention at 9-30 am ( Adelaide time) on Friday 22 
June 2018.  
As such, we wish to participate in this telephone discussion. Our contact number in Adelaide is:  
xxxxxxxxx .  
 
At this stage we are seeking instructions from our members who are governed by this Award .  
 
With Kind Regards 
 
Michael Sheehan, Snr Industrial Adviser , MTA of SA . 
Contact  Email: msheehan@mtaofsa.asn.au 
 
 

 

Michael Sheehan 
 

Senior Industrial Officer 
 

Email:  
 

msheehan@mtaofsa.com.au  
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